

2021-04-02 Credential Formats, Signatures, and Exchange Protocols Drafting Group Meeting Notes

Attendees

- Brent Zundel, Co-chair
- [Daniel Bacheneheimer](#), Co-chair
- [Drummond Reed](#)
- [Kaliya Young](#), Co-chair
- Ken Mayer
- Mattias L. Jugal
- [David Luchuk](#)
- [Jim Mason](#)
- Nuttawut Kngsuwan
- Pam Dingle
- [Riley Hughes](#)
- [Sidharth Mishra](#)
- [Trev Harmon](#), PM
- Viky Manalia

Agenda Items

Time	Item	Who
4 min	Welcome & Antitrust Policy Notice	Trev
5 min	Introductions	Everyone
	Review of Scope of Work	
3 min	Wrap up	Chair

Presentations -

Recording - [Link](#)

Notes

1. Welcome and Linux Foundation antitrust policy
2. Did a quick run through of the overview deck.
3. Did a round of introductions.
4. Reviewed the four areas that we are working on. Ideally, we will be able to decide on one option in each of these areas:
 - a. Data Format(s)
 - b. Digital Signature Suite(s)
 - c. Presentation and Exchange Protocol(s)
 - d. Revocation Mechanism(s)
5. Having more options available greatly increases the amount of work for interoperability on the development side.
6. Riley suggested that we should define scope in terms of which types of interaction that we'd want to address. Does every wallet *need* to accept every type of credential? What about verifiers? What interaction patterns do we want to support?
7. The four areas are actually interconnected, and we'll need to pinpoint the pain points of the related interactions.
8. Had a discussion on meeting cadence.
 - a. Suggestion of W, F next week; M, W, F thereafter
 - b. Decided on the following next three calls
 - i. Wednesday, April 7, 23:00 GMT
 - ii. Friday, April 9, 14:00 GMT
 - iii. Monday, April 12, 23:00 UTC
 - c. Review and revise going forward, as this may still be problematic for APJ
9. Discussion on asynchronous interactions. When we come together, it should be reporting back on conversations that have happened in the intervening time. It will be vital for the working of this group.
10. Questions for use when considering of the four areas:
 - a. What are you/your company doing now?
 - b. What are you/your company willing to do?
11. Review of the key interoperability questions. We have a document where people can put their thoughts on these questions.
12. We should have a mutual check-in with some of other drafting groups to compare progress, particularly with the Paper Credentials drafting group. This will probably happen at the group lead level. Co-chairs will get this sorted.

Chat Log

```
11:18:53 From Trev Harmon to Everyone : Our Google Drive
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1NZj0h5bawLtcanPnm3IBJA6jtgZwvgtN

Introductory Deck
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1VI-_G8uA-ukVVz3HQjd8ih_KBghklqos4-4uP6G49d4/

Our Slack Channel
#ghp-wg-credential-formats
11:19:15 From Drummond Reed to Everyone : Trev, do we have a Google doc for notes?
11:21:15 From Trev Harmon to Everyone : Challenge #4 Document
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16hSz0dylSbOenlQwZ6HUk60H2f3L3z6xxvlygsRS8i0/
11:31:30 From Drummond Reed to Everyone : worldtimebuddy.com <== I swear by it
11:32:56 From Nuttawut Kongsuwan to Everyone : it's 5 am Thailand
11:36:12 From Nuttawut Kongsuwan to Everyone : yes
11:47:07 From Jim Mason to Everyone : who do we reach out to for access to the slack channel ? my toip is
not authorized to slack - thanks
11:47:36 From Drummond Reed to Everyone : Trev should be able to help with that
11:50:09 From Drummond Reed to Everyone : Definitely there's an intersection with the Paper Credentials DG
here
11:51:08 From Trev Harmon to Everyone : Key Interoperability Questions Collaboration Doc
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10TwmrSWl6Vv3TjtkhtL5BFm6kjAMi--M20ewo7So6fQ/
11:57:09 From Kaliya Identity Woman to Everyone : https://www.lfph.io/2021/02/11/cii-verifiable-credentials-
flavors-and-interoperability-paper/
12:02:17 From Drummond Reed to Everyone : Trev's the man!!
```

Action Items

1. Everyone needs to review the key interoperability questions and provide comments, questions, thoughts, etc.